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Dear Candidate,  

Subject Leader for English 
MPS / UPS & TLR 2a 

 
Thank you for your interest in Ardley Hill Academy.  I am delighted that you are considering 
joining our team. The opportunity to play a prominent role in our journey to move the school 
forward towards ‘outstanding’ and be integral in its delivery at a strategic level is unique. We 
are proud of our latest Ofsted report where we have been graded ‘Good’ in all areas. Our 
supportive and inclusive environment has been recognised for providing a nurturing and 
inspiring place for our pupils to thrive.  

  
Recruitment and development of exceptional staff is a top priority for us at Ardley Hill 
Academy. Our team comprises of committed professionals who are invested in the process of 
ensuring our pupils achieve to the very best of their abilities. We understand that our drive to 
build an exceptional school relies upon our ability to recruit a fantastic team of staff and offer 
them excellent opportunities for professional development.  

Being part of the Chiltern Learning Trust really helps us to achieve this, as we have numerous 
avenues of support for all aspects of our school. We hope you will be able to see your place 
in Ardley Hill Academy journey and come forward to apply for this pivotal role as Classroom 
teacher.  

I am more than happy to discuss any questions you may have prior to submitting your 
application on the phone, email or in person. You can contact my current PA, Annette Sturdee, 
on 01582 667955 in order to arrange a suitable time. However, please do not feel that you will 
be disadvantaged in any sense if you choose not to.  

 
I very much look forward to receiving your application.  

Yours faithfully,   

 
 

Steve Fox  

Headteacher 
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